
Member Question 

 

Councillor Daryl Corps to Councillor Joe Harris, Leader of the Council 

Can I ask on behalf of the residents of Moreton in Marsh and the surrounding villages of 

Bourton on the Hill, Batsford, Lower Lemmington and Dorn that you agree to and support 

the recommendations from the Overview and Scrutiny committee that Moreton in Marsh 

needs and deserves the setting up of a working group to look at in depth the Infrastructure 

requirements for the Town in light of any new Development.  Such harm has been done in 

the past and the people of Moreton in Marsh look to you today to please do the right thing, 

so we can plan a green to the core future, a sustainable future for any new development. 

 

Can we go further and look at a Masterplan for the Town, as it is the largest in the North 

Cotswolds and second to Cirencester, that has one. 

 

Thank you on behalf of Moreton in Marsh West Ward. 


